February 12, 1976

Ms. Rosemary Aprizian

38 Cypress Street

Watertown, Massachusetts 02172

Dear Ms. Aprizian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of vou
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift
of $100 for that purpose.

Our Receipt No. 22972 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Stephen Xambourian
Executive Director

Encéosure

vb '



